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Public Holiday Notice 

 
 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) wishes to advise 

stakeholders that there will be no trading during the following public 

holidays, Tuesday 22 December 2020, Friday 25 December 2020 

and Friday 01 January 2021. 

 

The trading hours remain unchanged and will continue based on the 

current shortened hours. For any assistance, skeletal staff will be on 

standby on the following days, Wednesday 23 December 2020- 

Thursday 24 December 2020, Monday 28 December 2020 -31 

December 2020 and from Monday 04 January 2021 to 08 January 

2021. 

 

For any enquiries, you can email info@zse.co.zw or 

operations@zse.co.zw 

 

We thank you for your continued support and wish you a safe, 

restful holiday and a prosperous 2021. 
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